
 

 

 Partner Patch Program Requirements: DAISY & BROWNIE 

 

BACKGROUND   

What are the things that we do in our everyday life where we live that keep us safe? Think about the 
diƯerent seasons, and name a unique thing you might do for each time of the year. Discuss with your 
family ways you work together as a team to keep YOU safe! 
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GET INVOLVED 

Attend or participate in an event in your community that includes safety education and prevents injuries! Types of 
events might include but are not limited to: Bike Rodeos, Fire Department Events, Teddy Bear Clinics, Car Seat 
Events, Library Classes, Health Fairs etc.  Reach out to community partners like Fire Houses, Police Stations, 
Schools and Libraries to find a suitable event.   

 

WHAT HAVE YOU LEARNED? 

What are 3 ways you have learned to keep yourself and others safe after attending the safety event? 
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CHAT ABOUT IT                  

Talk with your fellow Girl Scouts. How does it feel to make a diƯerence in our community by keeping ourselves and 
each other safer?  

 

About Stony Brook Children’s  

Stony Brook Children’s oƯers the most advanced pediatric specialty care in the region. That means that the smallest babies, the sickest children, and the 
most complex pediatric traumas all get sent to Stony Brook Children’s. 

With more than 180 pediatric physicians available in over 30 pediatric specialties, we oƯer a full range of medical services to support the physical, emotional 
and mental development of infants, children and young adults. We also can provide leading-edge care for just about every diagnosis — from a simple fracture 
to a kidney transplant. And as an academic medical center actively engaged in research, we oƯer families access to groundbreaking, and often lifesaving, 
clinical trials for their children. We invite you to learn more about the exceptional care Stony Brook Children’s provides for children and families on Long 
Island. 

For more information, scan the QR Code below. 

 
 


